
                            

 

                            

Year 6 and Kindergarten have been meeting weekly on Friday to share some 

wonderful experiences with each other. 

So far, they have been reading with their Buddies, teaching them all that they 

know about the season of LENT and discussing their favourite things about school. 

They have developed some wonderful bonds with their buddies and look forward 

to sharing many more experiences with them next term! 

 

             

 


